
5 July 2018 

Ms Lyn Beverley 
Secretary 

Australian Government 
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade 

Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee 
Department of the Senate PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 

Dear Ms Beverley 

File Number: 18/2887 

I wish to correct my testimony at the Senate Foreign Affairs and Trade Legislation 
Committee estimates hearing on 31 May 2018. 

In response to the question by Senator Wong seeking advice on the timeframe for the 
provision of $51 million in aid to support the humanitarian response to the Rohingya crisis, I 
stated that the funding had been provided since May. 

In fact, the $51 million has been provided in the period since the Rohingya crisis began in 
late August 2017. The answer should have been since September 2017. 

Yours sincerely 

I 
Kathy Klugman 
First Assistant Secretary 
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